

## ST. PATRICK'S PRIMARY SCHOOL, ESKRA

171, Newtownsaville Road, Eskra, Omagh, Co Tyrone. BT78 2RJ

Phone: 028 82 841067

Fax: 028 82 841067

email: info@stpatrickseskra.omagh.ni.sch.uk

www.stpatrickspseskra.co.uk

## Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan BA (Hons), PQH

Monday, 14th March, 2016.

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Please read the following notes carefully:

- Our school will be having a Non Uniform Green Day on Wednesday, 16th March in aid of Care For Cancer and Cancer Fund For Children. Pupils are asked to donate in £1 each with a maximum donation of £2 per family. Pupils, staff and parents are being encouraged to dress up in green to celebrate St. Patrick's Day.
- Our school will be closed this Thursday and Friday, 17th and 18th March.
  I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy St. Patrick's Day.
- A photographer from County Photos will be coming into our school tomorrow,
  15th March to take photos of pupils and staff. The school will be getting a class photograph of Year 1 and Year 7 and a whole-school photograph taken for our display (Weather permitting).
- The **St. Ciaran's Entrance Test** will take place on **Thursday, 2nd June, 2016.**I will forward further details when I receive them from **St. Ciaran's College.**
- Year 6 Parents: An important letter has sent home today.
- I would like to extend a most sincere **Thank You** on the behalf of pupils, parents, staff and Governors to the **Committee of Eskra Emmetts GFC** who kindly sponsored jerseys for the school. Thank you also to **MFC** and **Sean O'Neill** for providing the jerseys.
- Please note that there won't be a Monday Note next week.

'We learn to love and love to learn.'

- Master Colton will announce which pupils have been selected for our **Eco-Committee** at Assembly on **Wednesday**, 23rd March.
- School will close on **Wednesday, 23rd March** at **12pm** for the **Easter Holidays.** Pupils are expected to return to school on **Monday, 4th April** at the usual time. I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy and relaxing Easter.
- Parents of Pupils in Year 4: There will be a short meeting tonight at 8pm in the Community Centre to prepare for the next Do This In Memory Mass (Palm Sunday).

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Keira McCallan (Principal)